
Adaptability, Responsibility, and Accountability 

 

Dear VFW Auxiliary Officers and Members, 

My name is Alan DeBord and I will be the 7th District Senior-Vice President 

for the 2020-2021 year.  I am writing you today to ask for your vote for my 

candidacy for Department Guard for the 2020-2021 year.   

The VFW Auxiliary is a special organization.  I joined under the eligibility of 

my Grandfather Pete McCeary, who stormed the beach at Normandy in 

WWII.  It is an amazing feeling to work with Veterans in our state.  Some of 

my favorite activities is all the various fund-raising activities available on all 

levels.   

My experiences include being a Past Auxiliary President, 7th District Junior-

Vice President, and Department Flag Bearer.  It is my belief that we all 

have more to learn and we should all have the confidence to ask questions 

when needed.  That is my plan:  to learn, to ask, to listen, and through 

those activities, strive for unity in the VFW Auxiliary as we continue to find 

our way towards are goals.  It requires adaptability, responsibility, and 

accountability to make goals and to reach those goals.   

Thank you for your time and it is my hope that you will consider me as your 

Department Guard for 2020-2021. 

Loyally, 

Alan DeBord 


